November 15, 2010, 7 pm. 

   Meeting on Health Care. Delegate Don Perdue, Chair of the House’s Health and Human Resources Committee, will speak about the measures West Virginia needs to take to comply with the federal Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act. He will also speak about the new law’s benefits for West Virginia and its citizens.

   The meeting will be at the Enslow Park Presbyterian Church. The public is welcomed to attend the meeting.

